
 

Susan Robinson School of Ballet Show 
 

Dear Parents and Pupils 

Well, what can I say this has been a very unusual 2020 /2021, but hopefully with the vaccine 

coming, life can return to some sort of normality. 

Looking forward we have managed to book the Rhoda McGaw for December 2021.  We still hope to 

do the show and have dates provisionally booked in the theatre and the dates below booked for 

rehearsals. We will confirm once we have a clearer picture after this lockdown.  

We are determined to make this happen.  The hard work and time spent already by both the staff 

and pupils will not be wasted, we just need to do it safely........  the show must go on! 

Show week is Sunday, 12th – Saturday, 18th December 

Due to a high number of new entries for our younger children a separate 

show on Saturday, 18th December at 11am will now be added. 

 

We intend to have a two week half term split as follows: 

 

Half Term:  Show Rehearsals will be held from Saturday 16th - Friday 22nd October 

Half Term: There will be no rehearsals from Saturday 23rd - Saturday 30th October 

 

As we near the show, rehearsals will also be held on the following dates: 

 

All four Sundays in November 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th  

Rehearsals for the Show will also be held from Thursday 2nd - Saturday 11th December 

Sunday 12th December (evening) - Theatre Rehearsal for Seniors 

Monday 13th Act One Staging and Dress Rehearsal 

Tuesday 14th Act Two Staging and Dress Rehearsal 

Wednesday 15th Whole Show Full Dress Rehearsal 

Thursday 16th to Saturday 18th Full Show and Matinée 

 

Please ensure that you keep all the above dates free in your diaries. 

 

Any new pupils wishing to join the show please apply by completing the forms below. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Debbie Souter 

 



SUSAN ROBINSON SCHOOL OF BALLET 
 

Kaleidoscope 
Dear Parents 

I am delighted to inform you that our next show will be held at the Rhoda McGraw 

theatre in Woking from Thursday 16th December to Saturday 18th December and I 

hope that your child would like to take part. 

The costs for your child to participate vary according to the grade they are in and are 

as follows.   

 

Ballet 

Seniors:         £100 (Advanced I & II) 

Children who attend Miss Jade’s Thursday coaching classes £80 

Grades 1 to Intermediate children     £55  

Nursery, pre-primary & primary children     £25 (Saturday 

morning show only) 

 

Modern  

We are offering an option for you to choose whether you would like your child to 

participate in two or three dances / numbers. 

Two dances / numbers       £60 

Three dances / numbers       £75 

Grade 1 modern children       £25 (Saturday 

morning show only) 

 

Tap  

Open to all children taking tap lessons    £25 

 

Musical Theatre 

Open to all children (even if not taking MT classes)   £25 

 

The above costs cover all rehearsals, teachers’ fees, costumes, hall hire and 

administration costs.    

Not included: shoes, tights or socks. 

 

Payment can wait at the present time until we have the go ahead from the theatre.  

However so that we can get clearer picture of how many new students would like to 

be included we would be grateful if you could still complete and send the forms back. 

 

 



 

 

 

SUSAN ROBINSON SCHOOL OF BALLET 
 

Kaleidoscope 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

There will be rehearsals between Saturday 16th October and Friday 22nd October. 

 

As we near the show rehearsals will also be held on the following dates.   

 

All four Sundays in November 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th  

Rehearsals for the Show will also be held from Thursday 2nd - Saturday 11th December 

Sunday, 12th December - nursery, pre primary & primary ballet plus Grade 1 modern 

& tap 

Sunday 12th December (evening) - Theatre Rehearsal for Seniors 

Monday 13th Act One Staging and Dress Rehearsal 

Tuesday 14th Act Two Staging and Dress Rehearsal 

Wednesday 15th Whole Show Full Dress Rehearsal & - nursery, pre primary & primary 

ballet plus Grade 1 modern & tap 

Thursday 16th to Saturday 18th Full Show and Matinée 

Saturday, 18th December Younger Years show at 11am 

 

Please note not everyone will be needed every day, but please 

keep these dates in your diary.  



SUSAN ROBINSON SCHOOL OF BALLET 
 

Kaleidoscope 

 
 

Please fill out the relevant information  

 

CHILD’S NAME ______________________________________________________

  

 

CURRENT GRADE:  _____________ 

 

Email   ______________________________________________________

    

 

Ballet       

 

Modern  

Two dances / numbers        

Three dances / numbers          

Grade 1  
      

 

Tap 
 

Grade 1 Tap    
    

Musical Theatre 

 

Please send this form by email to: dobeyhere1@aol.com 

 

or post to:- 

Debbie Souter 

22 Sandy Road  

Addlestone 

Surrey 

KT15 1JA 

 

 

 
 

mailto:dobeyhere1@aol.com


 

 

SUSAN ROBINSON SCHOOL OF BALLET 
 

Kaleidoscope 
 

 

For the safety and well-being of your child during rehearsals and the show please supply the 
following information. Please also ensure that we have at least one contact number that can be 
used whilst you are watching the show. 
 
CHILD’S NAME ______________________________________________________  

 

DATE OF BIRTH ______________________________________________________ 

 

E-MAIL   ______________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS  ______________________________________________________ 

   ______________________________________________________ 

   ___________________________________________________ 

HOME TELEPHONE  _____________________________________ 

MOBILE    _____________________________________ 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS 

1 ________________________________ Relationship to Child _____________________ 

2 ________________________________ Relationship to Child _____________________ 

 

Does your child have any known allergies YES / NO?  If yes please detail below. 

______________________________________________________ 

Does your child have any serious medical conditions?  ?  If yes please detail below. 

______________________________________________________ 

Do you give permission for us to provide minor medical treatment?    YES / NO? 

(We will have a doctor or nurse back stage) 

Do you give the school permission to photograph your child and use any images on our social media 

channels and on our website?  Your child will never be identified by name. YES / NO? 

 

Signature of parent/guardian ______________________________________________________ 

Please return this form by email to sroballet.adm@gmail.com 

Or post to: Pelita Lucano 

1 The Orchard 

mailto:sroballet.adm@gmail.com


Bullbeggars Lane 

Horsell, Woking 

GU21 4SH 

SUSAN ROBINSON SCHOOL OF BALLET 
 

Kaleidoscope 

 
The show can only take place if we have sufficient helpers back stage.  To keep the 

cost down for everyone we rely on parents to volunteer.  It is a legal requirement 

that all backstage helpers have attended a chaperone’s course.  The course takes 

place over two evenings most months in Woking (there is no exam!).  

Please apply NOW as the courses do get booked up quickly.  Full details including the 

application form are on the link below. 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/childrens-social-care/support-

for-young-people-and-their-families/guidance-on-children-and-young-people-in-

employment-or-entertainment/chaperones-for-children-working-in-the-

entertainment-industry 

We need at least 20 chaperones during the dress rehearsal and at every single 

performance and have 7 rehearsals / shows to cover! 

We really do need YOUR help during the show.  The teacher’s particularly ask that if 

your child attends a Thursday coaching class (and you are able) that you assist 

backstage on four or five occasions during show week.  It is hard work but very 

rewarding and if you speak to any mums who have helped out at previous shows 

they will assure you that it is actually great fun!  The show cannot run with 

insufficient chaperones! 

If you are able to help please fill out your details below and return to Pelita Lucano: 

 

YOUR NAME ______________________________________________________

  

E-MAIL  ______________________________________________________ 

 

MOBILE    ______________________________________________________ 

 

CHILD’S NAME ______________________________________________________ 

Please circle whether you have a Chaperone’s Licence / intend to do the course. 

You will be contacted in October 2021 when we start to draw up the rotas. 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/childrens-social-care/support-for-young-people-and-their-families/guidance-on-children-and-young-people-in-employment-or-entertainment/chaperones-for-children-working-in-the-entertainment-industry
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/childrens-social-care/support-for-young-people-and-their-families/guidance-on-children-and-young-people-in-employment-or-entertainment/chaperones-for-children-working-in-the-entertainment-industry
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/childrens-social-care/support-for-young-people-and-their-families/guidance-on-children-and-young-people-in-employment-or-entertainment/chaperones-for-children-working-in-the-entertainment-industry
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/childrens-social-care/support-for-young-people-and-their-families/guidance-on-children-and-young-people-in-employment-or-entertainment/chaperones-for-children-working-in-the-entertainment-industry


Please email this form to Pelita at  sroballet.adm@gmail.com with a copy of your 

licence if you already have one. 

mailto:sroballet.adm@gmail.com

